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Santa Clara County Superior Court Presents:  

A Showcase of Young Artists 

 
SAN JOSÉ, California (May 7, 2024):  The Superior Court of California, County of Santa Clara, is 

delighted to announce a unique opportunity for elementary school students to display their artistic 

talents. In collaboration with local schools, the Court is hosting an art contest to adorn its jury assembly 

room in the Hall of Justice with the vibrant creations of young artists. 

The Court invites all K-5 students in Santa Clara County to participate in this exciting initiative by 

submitting original artwork depicting what they love about California. The chosen pieces will be proudly 

displayed in the jury assembly room, a space frequented by members of the public attending court 

proceedings. 

"We are thrilled to engage with the creativity of our county's young minds and to showcase their 

artwork within the Hall of Justice," remarked Hon. Elizabeth C. Peterson, supervising judge of the 

Criminal Division of the Santa Clara County Superior Court. 

Artwork submissions should be hard copies sized 8 x 11 and mailed to the Hon. Elizabeth C. Peterson 

Hall of Justice at 190 W. Hedding Street, San Jose, CA 95113. The deadline for submissions is June 7, 

2024. Electronic submissions will not be accepted. 

Students are encouraged to attend a special viewing of their artwork on display in the Jury Assembly 

Room on July 11, 2024 at 12:30 p.m. Refreshments will be provided for attendees. 
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